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Memo 
To:  Responsible and qualified Contractors who perform Snow and Ice Removal services in Kings County 

From:  Rebecca Whitaker, CMS2 

Date:  May 24, 2022 

Re:  Rebid of Brooklyn DDSOO Snow and Ice Removal Services IFB  

 

No contracts were awarded as a result of IFB BRO 050322 (2022 – 2027 Snow and Ice Removal Services in 
Kings County) because the bids that were received were significantly higher than OPWDD anticipated and has 
paid historically.  The Scope of Work was adjusted to reflect a “per event” pricing structure, instead of a 
seasonal price like the original procurement, and a new IFB is being issued.  The new Invitation for Bid (IFB BK 
062822) was released today to procure snow and ice removal services for multiple sites in Kings County.  This 
memo serves to detail the changes that were made to the original IFB. 

OVERVIEW OF CHANGES: 

o Section 3 – Timetable of Proposal Due Dates: Updated with new dates for the procurement rebid 
o Section 17 – Evaluation Criteria: Method of Award – updated to reflect the new pricing structure 
o Scope of Work Part II Accounting: Updated to reflect “per event” pricing structure  
o Cost Proposal Form: Revised to reflect “per event” pricing structure 

Note: If you wish to bid on the Brooklyn Snow and Ice Removal Services procurement rebid, you must 
submit your bid using the Cost Proposal Form from IFB BK 062822.  Please verify this number on the 
front page of the Invitation for Bid document to make sure you are using the correct bid packet and 
Cost Proposal Form. 

If you submitted a bid for the original procurement (IFB BRO 050322) and included the notarized Vendor 
Responsibility Questionnaire and References (Mandatory Supporting Documents), you do not need to submit 
those documents again – simply submit a bid using the new Cost Proposal Form in IFB BK 062822. 
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